Medical Arts Healing Foundation



Dr. Alan F. Bain

President / Board of Directors

444 N. Northwest Hwy Park Ridge, IL 60068 312-282-0027 drbain@medicalartshealing.org

Dear Friend,

We developed The Medical Arts Healing Foundation to fill the gaps in our health care system that COVID exposed with such tragic results. We have one goal: never again.

Sadly, however, the system has not learned from this tragedy. Millions of Americans are experiencing symptoms that have yet to be understood, categorized, and dealt with in a medically thoughtful way. In addition, patients have received the COVID messenger RNA (ribonucleic acid) injections even as we've been learning more about the link between these RNA injections and patient's undiagnosed illnesses.

At The Medical Arts Healing Foundation, we are here to serve those in need. Many patients can no longer work, forcing them onto Public Aid. They need more than money; they need hope and someone to listen to them, to take them seriously. While we have certain geographically attuned doctors ready and waiting to help those who have been affected, we know that far too many doctors and hospitals remain oblivious to the dire nature of this health crisis.

The purpose of the foundation is as follows:

#1: To develop a multidisciplinary group of medical and psychological practitioners to serve patients who cannot afford expensive testing and treatments to ensure these patients receive the testing and treatment they need. Many of these tests are not covered by insurance, nor are doctors and other practitioners likely to recommend these essential tests, but without this data, the patients will suffer needlessly, and we will never have the information we need to develop treatments for everyone, even those who can pay. On this issue, we're truly in this together.

Patients who had both COVID-19 and Messenger RNS shots have a higher rate of dangerous inflammatory patterns that results in blood clots and immunologic breakdown resulting in many diverse types of infections that lead to neurologic and psychiatric problems overriding their systems.

We will speed up the development of critical diagnostic technology, such as specialized microscopic analysis and specialized darkfield camera analysis. Newer and more accurate blood tests will be ordered to track the existence of spike protein damage.

Radiance Diagnostics Laboratory, a major player in the granular analysis of the destructive inflammatory changes that have been set off by this human-caused virus containing

the dangerous spike protein. This allows the long covid and messenger RNA injected patients the opportunity to accurately track the damage that is ongoing, so that better decisions can be made by this forgotten and very misunderstood population of our fellow Americans and of our fellow international friends.

#2: The Medical Arts Healing Foundation is considering the acquisition of specialized machines, like Various Oxygen therapies and their associated equipment that have potential of being life sustaining in nature.

In addition, new tech like Glycocheck will help us to assess the blood capillary strength, vibrance and patency of post COVID-19 and post "vaccine" patients. Although new, Glycocheck is a very professionally researched university tool that has now been rolled out to the public to assess the destressed blood flow system that all patients are experiencing to some degree. EBOO (Extracorporeal Blood Oxygenation and Ozonation) is a technique that is used to help cleanse the blood will be necessary. Newer specialized techniques for reintroducing one's own platelets, called Platelet Rich Plasma therapy will be offered at certain clinics within the United States. This exciting new therapy is called TruDOSE developed by its CEO, Tapley Holland.

Such tech will reduce our labor needs, helping us to make these new technologies available to everyone.

#3: In the literature and anecdotally, many patients are suffering from extreme depression and suicidal ideation from being hurt by the COVID-19 virus and its companion the messenger RNA shot.

The Medical Arts Healing Foundation would like to be regarded as a haven for hope for those suffering from depression, anxiety, and suicidal ideation. We will provide psychological care for patients who require assistance from therapists that understand the nature of the pandemic and how it has affected them so very deeply on an emotional level.

Crisis intervention will also be offered through the foundation so that it can be considered a haven for those who need to talk with therapists or crisis care workers.

Our promise to our donators is that we will keep you informed, and we will keep you updated on exactly where your funds are being utilized to help those in need.

We will always welcome your thoughtful consideration and input of how we can all work together as a team to bring about better support for all those in need of emergent and dire medical and psychological care.

Sincerely,

Dr. Alan F. Bain, D.O

alan F. Bain D.O.

President / Board of Directors